
 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a very exciting and rewarding week throughout school.  Many events have been taking 

place including our Yr 6 residential trip, planning some new child led lunchtime clubs for next week 

and listening to our three high school visitors (past pupils) who came to speak to Year 5 about their 

high school journey. 

 

Today, we are pleased to share with you our OFSTED report and accompanying letter.  They will be 

sent on a separate email.  Once again, can we thank all those involved with our school for their 

continued support.  The report will also be uploaded to our website today and will be available on 

the OFSTED website within the next few days. 

 

KS1 SATs 

Congratulations to our Y2 children for completing their SATs tests this week.  They worked 

exceptionally hard and reached the end of tests still smiling!  Their results will be combined with 

teacher assessments and shared with their annual report. 

 

Y6 Residential trip 

Our Y6 children had a fantastic time at PGL Boreatton this week. Well done to all pupils for showing 

great team work and resilience.  Please take time to look on Twitter at the amazing activities they 

have participated in.  Thank you to all our staff who have given up time to accompany them on this 

residential. 

 

Football 

Please click the icon below for details of an external football club being run locally. 

 

 

 

 

 



Wildlife Area 

Please see our Twitter page for some exciting footage from our camera watch.  Chester Zoo has 

allowed us to join their Hedgehog watch, we haven’t seen a hedgehog yet but we are very happy 

with our snapshots. Eco-Club member: “MTVS was extremely lucky to get an amazing hedgehog 

camera to look at which creatures we have at our school. So far, we have found foxes, a squirrel, 

birds and even a badger. We are so happy that we got the opportunity to share this at school.” 

Coronation Fayre 

Finally, a HUGE thank you to all those who joined us at the Coronation celebration last Saturday.  We 

are delighted to announce we raised £ 3111.95 thanks to the hard work of our PTA and your 

support. 

 

Let’s hope the sun shines this weekend. 

Take care 

Wendy Lyon and Julie Cox 

 

 


